
 

 

November 6, 2020  

 

Professor Manar Fayyad 
President  
German Jordanian University (GJU)  
Amman 11180, JORDAN  
 
Dear Professor Fayyad, 
 

It is my pleasure to advise you that Dr. Hisham ElMoqet, a member of your organization, has been 
elected as Chapter Chair for the IEEE Jordan Section EMB18 Society Chapter. 
 
IEEE is the world’s largest professional association advancing innovation and technological excellence for the 
benefit of humanity serving more than 400,000 members in over 160 countries.  IEEE depends upon its local 
geographic units, and the volunteer leaders of these units, to implement the strategic direction of IEEE 
throughout the world.  I am sure that the management and leadership experience gained as Chapter Chair of 
the IEEE Jordan Section EMB18 Society Chapter will directly enhance value to your organization. 

The Board of Directors joins me in expressing our appreciation for your support of IEEE activities, and  Dr. 
Hisham ElMoqet for managing the activities of the IEEE Jordan Section EMB18 Society Chapter.  

Information regarding IEEE can be found in the Annual Report 
(http://www.ieee.org/about/corporate/annual_report.html).  If you have any questions concerning IEEE and 
its activities, please forward them to mga@ieee.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kukjin Chun 

Vice President, IEEE Member and Geographic Activities 
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